
 
 
 

Bulletin for Parents/Guardians – 15th November 2022 
Subject Options 

 
 

• Students will begin their final of 6 rotations of first year options on Monday 21st November. 

They have done 2 rotations of several subjects. 

• Choosing subject options (i.e. the subjects that they will study for Junior Cycle) will be done 

through VSWare. 

• Please ensure this week that you can access VSWare – if you cannot please contact the 

office. Please note that the office only has access to your username and not your password – 

you must reset this yourself. 

• Subject options will be open under the OPTIONS tab on VSWare from Monday November 

21st to Tuesday November 29th. 

• The Guidance department will host a subject option talk on Monday, November 28th at 

7pm. 

 

               https://zoom.us/j/96488817618?pwd=S2lMNXVtRHZDbW1icGkyM1J3MzM0Zz09  

 Passcode: 195385 

 

• This link will be sent via text also before the webinar. 

• Important to note:  

o Your child must rank in order of preference the subjects that they wish to study 

from 1 to 3 in EACH subject option band.  

o In the event of over subscription of any subject this goes to lottery – so even if your 

child puts that same subject as number 1 on more than 1 line the school cannot 

guarantee a place in that subject in the event of over subscription.  

o There is a strict deadline of November 29th for subject choices to be completed on 

VSWare as students need to be placed in classes by the following Monday. 

 
Thank you, 
 
Rachel O’ Connor, Principal.  
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